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Financial Report for the Year 2020-21 (Clerk: Mrs S Folds)

The End of Year Accounts have now been prepared and balanced and have been reviewed by the Internal Auditor, Mrs Michelle Bowley.  Following approval of the accounts at this evening’s meeting, the Accounts will be sent to the External Auditor for approval.
The receipts this year totalled £23,521 compared to £21,523 in 2019-20
Cornwall Council provided a Covid Support Grant of £10,000, while the year before the Parish Council was given a £10,000 community fund to manage by REG Windpower.  No burials took place in 2020-21, whereas three took place the year before (£1,060).  The precept increased by £3,276.
The payments this year totalled £10,898 compared to £13,956 in 2019-2020
General Admin costs decreased by £148 this year.  £1,270 more was given in S137 payments, following no donations being given to local organisations in 2019/20.  £2,759 less was spent in the Playing Field following the completion of a project to refurbish the area in 2019/20.  Burial ground costs decreased by £876.
The opening balance for the year was £15,577 and the closing balance is £26,412 giving a increase in the bank balance of £10,835 for 2020/21.
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Mrs Samantha Folds

Clerk to the Council

11 May 2021
